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4 October 2023 

Dear Parent /Carer 

Service of Remembering 

Monday 30 October 2023 

3.30pm 

This time of year is the ‘Season of Remembering’ so this year Christ’s College is going to hold a short service 
to remember those who have died in the past year. At this quiet, reflective service, there will be music and 
readings with the names of those who have died read out and a candle lit for them. 

This service will take place after half term on Monday 30 October at 3.30pm in the Chapel. Everyone in the 
Christ’s College community is invited. If you would like a name read out please email me with their name at 
shutton@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk. Their name will be read out and a candle lit for them whether you 
are able to attend or not. 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to be in contact with me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Revd Sarah Hutton 

Chaplain 
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